
Captain A Ashary 
Harbour Master   

Date: 13thFebruary 2019 

 LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NO.2 (Amend) – 2019 
King Abdullah Port 

 

SUBJECT: 
 

BALLAST WATER DISCHARGE  

   
To all Port Operators, Owners, Masters, Agents and Pilots of Vessels 
 

 
This notice is issued to inform all Port Operators, Owners, Masters, Agents and Pilots of 
vessels that: 
 
No Master shall discharge ballast water into King Abdullah Port without the permission of 
the Harbour Master, except in the case of emergency to ensure the safety of the vessel. 
 
If ballast water discharge is required, then all vessels should ensure that they act in 
accordance with the International Convention for the Control and Management of Ship’ 
Ballast Water (BWM) and forward a Ballast water discharge declaration form (included in 
this email) to KAP VTS kapvts@portsdevco.com  
 
 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 2 2019 IS CANCELLED 
 
 
More information can be obtained by contacting King Abdullah Port Control (VTS) on VHF Channel 
14 as well as mobile telephone number 056 569 2611, and the Port Information Guide located on the 
company Website.  
 
 
 
 
 
* This Notice to Mariners will remain in force until further notice. 
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